
Supporting Paperwork for Brede Parish Council meeting 28th June 2022 
 

Item 11 

Cllr Fotheringham suggests there should be improved highways signage around the Parish, 

particularly on the crossroads. To assist with the case for improvement, he is suggesting a look at 

what other villages have done, what signage they have used, and its effectiveness. Cllr Fotheringham 

would lead on this project and I would recommend it becomes a working group, so it reports back to 

Council each month. 

 

Item 12 

Suggested dates for Garden Competitions 

Nominations by 9th July 

Judging in the week of 11th to 16th July 

Presentations at July Council meeting? 

 

Or 

Nominations by 31st July 

Judging early August 

Presentation at September meeting, or at a separate event in September? 

 

Council to discuss and decide. 

 

Councillors to reconfirm which areas they will look at and provide nominations for. 

 

Item 13 

The clerk had been contacted by a resident and infirmed that children were accessing the ponds 

over the back of the recreations ground, following the cut back of overgrown brambles and grass.  

As the clerk was on leave at this time, Cllr Hampson investigated and found there was a significant 

gap which was indeed allowing access 

Due to the concerns for the children’s safety, Council need to discuss whether a small piece of 

fencing should be installed, by the council, to prevent such access.  Councillors may wish to consider 

some signage, such as private land/no access/deep water. 

 

 


